



## announcements

### **HAPPENING THIS WEEK:**

**MONDAY:** 10:00am Prayer Meeting

6:30pm LBA Meeting

**WEDNESDAY**: 6:30pm Prayer Meeting



#### SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST:

Join us on **Sunday, August 31st,** at **9:45am** for a Sunday
School breakfast in the Fellowship
Hall. Breakfast pizza will be served.
All are welcome to attend. Regular

SS classes and CWKidz Connect will not be meeting that day. New classes for Fall will begin on **September 7th**.



NEW LADIES BIBLE STUDIES: The Monday Night Ladies Bible Study will be starting a new book study on **September 8th**, at **6:30pm**. This Fall they will be using the book "The Women of the Bible Speak" by Shannon Bream. In this book we will look at the lives of 16 women in the Bible and how they relate to each other and to us. Books are \$10. Let Lynn Hannon know

by **August 31st** if you would like a book (e-mail at lhannon10@ gmail.com). The <u>Wednesday Morning Study</u> will also be resuming meeting on **September 10th** at **10am**. Contact Jeanette Durkin for more details on this group at Jdurkin475@gmail.com.



#### **CWKIDZ CLUB FAMILY PICNIC:**

Save the date! A new school year of CWKidz Club kicks off on **Wednesday, September 10th**, with a family picnic at **6:30pm**. All kids in Kindergarten

through 5th Grade and their families are invited to attend. See Shane Diener for more information.



**CWKIDZ YOUTH:** Teens in 6th-12th Grade, plan to join us for a Youth Kick Off Party on **Wednesday, September 10th**, at **6:30pm** in the youth house. There will be pizza and prizes. Bring your friends!



**MEN'S BREAKFAST:** The men's monthly breakfast will resume on **Saturday**, **September 13th**, from **8-9am**. Bring a neighbor, friend or coworker and join us for some great food, fellowship and faith building conversations.



the weekend of **October 4th-5th**, for our Fall Ladies Retreat at St. Margaret's Retreat Center in New Hartford. More details will be available later this month.



**VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:** Serve in Kids Ministry this Fall! Volunteers are needed in the nursery and kids classrooms on Sundays and extra help is welcome on Wednesday nights. Serve as frequently

as your schedule allows. Contact Shane Diener (e-mail shane@communitywesleyanchurch.com) to see how you can get involved and become a registered CWC kids ministry volunteer.

# prayers & praises

- Pray for opportunities to share and show the love of Jesus to people we cross paths with
- Pray for the marriages in our church
- Pray that the Community Life Groups would produce spiritual growth in those who are participating



- Pray for the 120+ names written on the cross and opportunities for those who wrote a name to share and show Jesus with them
- Pray for Dave Abrams as he continues his radiation treatments for prostate cancer
- Pray for Andrew Abrams who will be having back surgery on August 19th
- Pray for the Fall ministries as they make plans and preparations to start back up
- Remember this local church in your prayers:
  - · Pastor Wayner Wager Jr. and the Lyncourt Wesleyan Church
- Remember these missionaries in your prayers:
- · Andrew & Lydia Vaughan who serve in England





**HANNAH PROJECT:** Hannah Project is a program through New Hope Family Services that allows you to be a prayer partner for a woman who has a new pregnancy and is seeking some sort of assistance from New Hope. A prayer card with your first name on it, will be attached to a

pair of baby booties that are knitted or crocheted. They are also looking for people who would enjoy making and donating baby booties. If you are interested in participating or would like more information, contact Robin Stark at 315-727-1786.

# Children's Ministries Provided downstairs during the Sunday Morning Worship Service:

Infants	Nursery
Toddlers	2's and 3's Room
Pre-K/Kindergarten	4's and 5's Room
CWKidz JAM for Grades 1-5	CWKidz Room

### **Churchtime Workers Next Week (8/24)**

Nursery	Kristin Diener
Toddler room & FloaterDor	rothy Polmanteer & Ayla Stormes
Pre-K/K room & Security	Chris Sykes & Paul Hernandez
CWKidz JAM	Jenn Lewis & Heather Knepp
Sanctuary Greeters	Beth DeWeese & Sandy Hilliard
Door Greeters	Laurel Didget & Paul Hilliard

# stay connected

Office Hours: Tuesday - Friday 8:30am - Noon or by appointment

#### **To Contact Pastor Carl:**

phone 315-638-2222 or email carlchapman@communitywesleyanchurch.com

### **To Contact the Church Office:**

phone 315-635-3501 or email office@communitywesleyanchurch.com

**To Contact Jennifer Lewis** (Media Director): email jennlewis@communitywesleyanchurch.com



Scan to download our CWC App

**To Contact Shane Diener** (Children's Ministry Director): email shane@communitywesleyanchurch.com



Website: www.communitywesleyanchurch.com



Facebook: www.facebook.com/BvilleCWCChurch



MISSED THE SERVICE? Our church service is aired on Spectrum Digital channel 98 and Verizon channel 30 at 5pm on Saturdays & Sundays. Videos of recent services are also on our church website.

\* Please note our service is streamed live on Facebook. If you do not want to potentially be on camera, please sit near the back half of the sanctuary.